
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

         August 7, 2003 
 
 
 To the Honorable Members of the 
 Illinois House of Representatives 
 93rd General Assembly 
 
 
 Though the intentions of this Bill are admirable, its provisions would create an 
inconsistency between State and Federal law, and impede already successful and efficient 
efforts by the State. Pursuant to Article IV, Section 9(b) of the Illinois Constitution of 1970, I 
hereby veto and return House Bill 2895, entitled “AN ACT in relation to child support.”    
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       ROD R. BLAGOJEVICH 
       Governor 
 
 


